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Our school's vegetable patch and the allotment dedicated for parents are 

experiencing robust growth in the current climatic conditions, primarily owing to 

the diligent efforts of our students who water the numerous plots on a daily basis. 

Several fruits and vegetables have already been harvested and have been given to 

the school kitchen to prepare for our school lunches.  

 

As the designated period approaches for the eco committee to deliberate upon the 

selection of its representatives from each class for the upcoming year, preparations 

are underway to conduct elections across the entirety of the school. This presents an 

invaluable occasion for our eco committee to engage in reflection, meticulously 

assessing the achievements and milestones accomplished throughout the current 

year. Furthermore, it offers an opportune platform for disseminating this 

information to our classes, thereby ensuring that aspiring candidates are well-

informed about the prospective responsibilities and benefits associated with 

assuming such a position in the following year. 



 



 

 



 



 

 


